
 
                                                                                                       
             
  
 
 

 

October 2016 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian/Student, 
 
 
Academic Tutoring Centers has provided HPHS with a score report for each student that took 
the Practice ACT in September or the make-up test in October.  Your student’s results are now 
available online to view.  To access the results please use your student’s e-mail address as the 
log-in, and their student I.D. as the password at the following site: http://socrato.com/signin. 
 
On Wednesday, November 2nd, at 7:00 PM parents and guardians are invited by Academic 
Tutoring Centers to a Score Review Presentation at HPHS in room A343.  This presentation is 
voluntary for all students and parents.  During this presentation, Patsy Prince and Beth Sosler, 
Directors of Academic Tutoring Centers (ATC), will explain the ACT exam and offer insight into 
your student’s test results, as well as discuss the difference between the ACT and SAT.  Mrs. 
Prince is one of the bestselling authors of Barron’s Educational Series ACT prep guides and 
flashcards.  If you plan to attend this presentation, Academic Tutoring Centers recommends 
that you bring your student’s score report with you.  Test booklets will be available at the 
meeting or contact ATC (847/432-5100) prior to the meeting. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me or your student’s counselor with any questions or 
concerns. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Casey Wright 
Assistant Principal 
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Website:  http://hphs.dist113.org 
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